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--IN SCHOOL COMMITTEE— 
 
March 4, 2025 

 ORDERED: 

  That the following be accepted as amended: 

 

  WHEREAS: The Cambridge Public School District will be reintroducing Algebra to Upper School students 
starting in the fall of 2026; and 
 
WHEREAS:  Students today differ in preparedness, but it is our responsibility to ensure that they all have a great 
experience in the course, and successfully work through all material; now therefore be it 
 
RESOLVED:  That the Superintendent will report to the School Committee – before the final budget presentation – how 
we will be staffing our Upper School mathematics classrooms, such that the Committee can determine if additional 
support will be required, in its opinion.   
  

 
A true copy: 

Attest: 
  

 

                                                           
Katherine Christo 

             Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 
 
Motion #24-038 
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